Elsen, Nikki
h

From: aecamry@aol.com
Sent: Monday, August 31, 2020 10:41 AM
To: Richmond, Andrea; meumeisters@cityoflacrosse.org; Janssen, Barb; Sleznikow, Larry;

Weaver, Justice; kahlowe@cityoflacrosse.org; Padesky, Gary; Olson, Jessica;
ostrem@cityoflacrosse.org; Medinger, Paul; Gaul, Martin; Happel, Douglas; Roger
Christians; Elsen, Nikki

Subject: Proposed Future Franciscan Community Resource Center

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Many people in our community want or need services. This is important to our community: at any time any one of us may
need these services.

Places like Catholic Charities cannot provide services without a place to offer those services.

I support the rezoning of the property located at 508 5th Ave La Crosse WI 54601 so that Catholic Charities
can provide those services to those in need in our community.

Please approve the rezoning. Thank You for your time and attention in this matter.

Regards,

Sara Stankiewicz

926 Tyler Street
La Crosse WI 54601



